# Missionaries to Honduras



### Dear prayer and financial supporters,

We thank God for you and your love for us! If there is any way we can pray for you, please let us know!

#### Ministries of the Church

It was wonderful to see our church people become more involved with the evangelistic ministries we had this month. From packing rice and beans to going with us to two different surrounding villages, it was great to minister together. Please pray for the people in El Nance and El Barro to come to saving faith in Christ Jesus.





Outreach in El Barro

## PRAISE GOD FOR

- opportunity to share Christ in 2 villages in lune.
- increased involvement from church members.
- residency renewed!

#### PRAY FOR

- the outreach to the expectant mothers on July 24<sup>th</sup>.
- the trips to Juticalpa filling in for a fellow missionary.

#### GIVE

If God is leading you to give to our ministry, donations can be made out to Central Missionary Clearinghouse at the following link: https://cmcmissions.org/donate

We have also been given another chance to share the gospel and gift bags to the expecting mothers who receive their care from our local town's health center this week. (July 24<sup>th</sup>). Please pray that God would show them that salvation is also a gift from God and that they would raise their children in the way of the Lord.

#### Residency Renewed

We thank the Lord that our residency was successfully renewed for an additional year! We hope to obtain a more permanent residency next year.

#### Services in Juticalpa

With fellow missionary Asael Briones in the U.S., we have the privilege of filling in for him in his church in Juticalpa, a city an hour away. Please pray for continued strength to do so and his safe return from the U.S.A. in early August.

1-800-262-7729



HONDURAN +504 3271-3597 WHATSAPP